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June 4, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Re : School Policy Regarding the Covid-19

Greetings.
According to the Okinawa Prefectural Education board's decision, Okinawa International School has decided

the following:

1. School Closed for Elementary, Middle School, and High School Departments
Based on the decision of the local government body, Okinawa International School Elementary,

Middle School, and High School Departments will be closed from June 7 until June 20.

2. [Elementary, Middle School, and High School]Classes
The school will do the online classes. The details will be announced by each department.

*Elementary Students will bring their iPad today.

3. Regular classes for Preschool and Kindergarten
Based on the decision of the local government body, Preschool and Kindergarten Departments will
have regular classes. School bus services, Catering will still operate as usual, but the extended care
services will be open until 18:00. However, parents who are worried about the infection and opt not to
come to school, can choose to stay at home and take care of their child/ren. In that case, this will not
be marked as absent. If your child is not feeling well or experiencing cough and colds, please let them

stay at home.

4. School Events
In view of the COVID-19, the school events may be either postponed or cancelled. Please wait for

further announcement.

5. Other
eWhile your child/ren are at home, please keep observing their health and inform us if they have

symptoms of colds, coughs or fever via email at “ parentsmail@ois-edu.com ”.

eThere will be no refunds of tuition and the Education Facilities and Activities Fees as a result of this

action.
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We would like you to know that we are not sure if we can start the usual classes after June 20. It will
depend on the Covid-19 situation.

Lastly, OIS will adhere to the decision of the government for the safety of our students, teachers, and staff.

Sincerely,
Masato Chinen, Principal

OKINAWA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL



